
To Whom it May Concern,
       Please find enclosed herein a Notice of Public Hearing
on Proposed Preliminary Plat of Lightning Addition.
       This hearing shall take place on Tuesday, June 17th,
2025 at 6:00 p.m. at Clitherall City Hall, 102 North Oak
Street, Clitherall, MN 56524.
       Please do not hesitate to contact our office with any
questions or concerns.
Darcy Koeckeritz
Clitherall City Clerk
Primary contact: clitherallcityclerk@arvig.net
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